## STATE OF ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.● SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ● (217) 782-3516 ● FAX: (217) 785-4111

August 25, 2011

## CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Brian Cloch, CEO Transitional Care Center of Naperville, LLC 6400 Shafer Court Suite 600 Rosemont, Illinois 60018

Dear Mr. Cloch:

This letter is to inform you that Project #11-055 have been scheduled for the October 12-13, 2011 State Board Meeting. A time and location for that meeting has not been scheduled as of this date. Information regarding the status of these applications may be found on our website at <a href="http://www.hfsrb.illinois.gov">http://www.hfsrb.illinois.gov</a>. If you have any questions please call me at 217-782-3516.

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery, Administrator

Combey R. Avery

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board